
 Meets every 3rd Thursday of the 
month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  
All men of the parish are welcome to 

Every Sunday 
 

1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th Sundays from 2-4 PM 
 

2nd Sunday from 12:30—2:30 PM 
 

Doors open 1/2 hour before start time. 
 

Please bring a donation for the food bank. 
 

Don’t forget to join us next weekend for our 

parish picnic.  Lot’s of games for all.   There 

will be a  Religious Education Sign-up table as 

well as the Catholic articles for sale that will 

benefit the dishwasher fund. 

 
Coffee Hour will start on September 25th 

following Sunday Mass.  Please join us for a 
time of fellowship. 

 

September Duties 

Funeral Dinners—9; Albs—10   

Coffee Hour—6; No Duty—7 
 

Please support our KOC  by attending! 

Still time to sign up for 

Religious Education Classes. 

Classes for grades K-5th grade 

are Wednesday’s after 

school.  Students can come 

to the Parish Hall and have a 

light snack before classes begin at 4:00PM. 2nd grade 

will be preparing for the Sacraments of 

Reconciliation and First Holy Communion and will 

need a copy of their Baptismal Certificate.  6th -12th 

will be Wednesday evenings 7:00PM – 8:00PM.  6th 

and 7th grades will be preparing for the Sacrament of 

Confirmation and will also need a copy of their 

Baptismal Certificate. The first day of class is 

September 14th and Patrick Walters, Youth and 

Young Adult Coordinator for the Diocese will be here 

to help get us started. Any questions please call the 

Parish Office at 541-523-4521. 

Parish Picnic 
September 11, 2016, 
Following Mass. Everyone 
is invited,  Please bring a 
salad or dessert, and 
eating utensils.  
Hamburgers, Hotdogs and 
beverages will be provided.   

Do you need a new rosary, books 

for children, a gift for a newly 

baptized Catholic?  Come see the 

religious articles the Altar Society 

has for sale.  They are on display in 

the Parish Hall and can be 

purchased after Mass on Sunday or 

by coming into the Parish Office between 9am and 

1pm.  Proceeds will go to the dishwasher fund. 

Hoop Earring in front of Cathedral, Saturday, 

August 27, 2016, please contact the parish office if 

this might be yours. 

Thank you to all who have donated 

to the dishwasher fund.  We are 

still short of our goal so it is fund-

raiser time.  On September 18th the 

Altar Society and Knights of Colum-

bus are sponsoring a breakfast 

with proceeds to go toward the 

new dishwasher.  So bring you appetite and come join us. 


